PURDUE

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Chairman

May 3, 2017

Dr. Bharat Bhargava

Department of Computer Science
College of Science

Lawson Hall

Dear Dr. Bhargava:

The Board of Trustees congratulates you on receiving the Helen B. Schleman Gold
Medallion Award from the Barbara Cook Chapter of Mortar Board. We are pleased
that you are the first male to receive this award and that your commitment to honor
the legacy of Dean Schleman was recognized in this way.

Thank you for your dedication to the advancement of women here at Purdue.
Sincerely,

Michael R. Berghoff
Chairman

cc: S. Prabhakar
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